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Dallas Post/Ed Campbell 
New Kiwanis women 
The Dallas Women of Kiwanis held a dinner meeting recently at the Irem Temple Country Club 
at which time seven new members were initiated into the club. Mrs. Bernard Banks, 
membership chairman, conducted the candlelight ceremony by reading the objectives of the 
club. As Mrs. Banks welcomed each new member, she presented her with a yellow carnation 
trimmed in royal blue ribbons. Nineteen club members attended the initiation ceremonies. 
Shown here are a few of those presented. From left, seated, Mrs. William Paculavich, new 
member; Mrs. William Kalinowski, new member; Mrs. Joseph Grimes, new member; Mrs. 
Maurice Lindquist, new member. Standing, Mrs. Reese Pelton, Mrs. Robert Bossart, Mrs. Paul 
Selingo, and Mrs. Bernard Banks. Absent at the time of the photo were new members, Mrs. 
Carl Johnson and Mrs. James Ward. 

Officers installed 
Lieutenant Governor Reese Pelton, Division 15 retired, recently installed new officers of the 
Back Mountain Kiwanis Club at the Castle Inn, Dallas. Shown here at the installation are, from 
left, first row, Philip Neiman, vice-president, Back Mountain Kiwanis Club; Reese Pelton, Lt. 
Governdr, Division 15; Steve Klaboe, past president, Back Mountain Kiwanis Club; and James 
J. Larson, president, Back Mountain Kiwanis Club. Second row, John Dillon, past treasurer, 
Back Mountain Kiwanis Club; Dick Alters, treasurer, Back Mountain Kiwanis Club and James H. 

  

  
Scouts take tour 
Junior Girl Scout Troop 633 of Shavertown, in conjunction with Mercy Hospital’s Wellness 
Center, recently completed two requirements towards their ‘‘Personal Health’’ badge. Mary 
Grigas of the Wellness Center gave the Scouts a tour of several departments of the hospital, 
where they had their blood pressure, temperature and pulse taken; and Patty Stuchel, physical 
therapist, spoke on good posture and gave the girls a tour of the physical therapy department, 
explaining how it helps people regain use of damaged body parts. Shown here are, from left, 
first row, Robin Dennis, Heather Adams, Maria Farris, Melinda Henry, Karen Wisnieski, Melissa 
Hall, Mary Grigas, Wellness Center. Second row, Karen Adams, leader; Shannon Smith, Melanie 
Suda, Maryann Ochman, Melanie Marino, Nancy Kingsbury. Third row, Frances Handman, troop 
aide; Maryann Sutton, troop aide; Patty Stuchel, physical therapist; and Linda Sperrazza, co- 

  

  

leader. 

Brownie party 
  

Dallas Post/Ed Campbell. 

Shown here are members of Lehman Brownie Troop 941 who recently participated in a 
Halloween Party. From left, first row, Lisa Gunn, Diane Alters, Kelly Spencer, Kristy Hozempa, 
Betty Spencer, Lynn Turner, Erica Conrad. Second row, Beth Turner, Kelly Komsisky, Beth 
Kelly, Amy Groboski, Joanna Arndt, Kristy Mascalis, April Masters, Karen Komsisky, Gina Traver 
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' Ibe your first new home visitor. 

Snyder, secretary, Back Mountain Kiwanis Club. 
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Let WELCOME WAGON®™ 

Helping folks get settled in faster and feel at 
home 1s what WELCOME WAGON has been 
doing for over 50 years 

I'd hke to greet you with useful gifts, helpful 
information and invitations you can redeem for 

mote gifts All free and made possible by civic 

minded businesses individuals who'd Ike to 
meet you 100 And. of course, there's no 
obligation 

| d ike 10 visit you at your corvenience All i 

takes is a phone call, and we can set the time A 

WELCOME WAGON visit 1s a special treat 

675-2070   

  

  

LADIES!! 
LAY-A-WAY A CHAIN SAW 
OR OTHER GIFTS, YOUR 
MAN WANTS MOST. 

POULAN CHAIN SAWS 
\ (all sizes) 

  

FREE SAFETY GOGGLES, 
SPLITTING MAUL, SPLITTING 
WEDGE, WITH EACH SAW 

PURCHASE. GIFT CERTIFICATE 
AVAILABLE. 

OLD MILL PINE 
320 Exeter Ave., West Pitston 

PHONE 655-4262         Wetimelf jn 2 
Ws 

HEY KIDS! 
(TO AGE 12) 

THE 
DALLAS POST 

Wants To Tell Everyone 
When It's Your Birthday 

Ask Your Mom Or Dad § 

To Send Us A Picture Of You | 

Along With All The Details 
Of Your Birthday 

And We'll Tell Everyone. 
But The Best Part Is 

IT'S FREE! 

Child photo 
contest slated 
Judy Pellegrini, Chairman of 

“Pathways” Most Photogenic Child 
Contest announces the contest is 
open to all children up to 7 years of 
age and will be held Sunday, Nov. 
11, at Pomeroy’s Community Room, 
Wyoming Valley Nall at 2 p.m. 

Categories are: 1 month to 18 
months; 18 months to 3 years; 3 
years to 5 years; 5 years to 7 years. 

Registration fee is $10.00. Send 
along with photo also child’s age, 
name, color hair-eyes, parents to 
“Pathways” 73 W. Ross St., Wilkes- 
Barre. Photo cannot be larger than 
5X7. 

* Pregnancy Terminations to 
14 weeks 

¢ Confidential Counseling 
¢ One Visit 

Office of 
Salomon Epstein, M.D. 

Binghamton Plaza 607-772-8757 

  

and Amy Rogers.’ 

Troop 641 holds Halloween Party 
Lehman Brownie Troop 641 

recently held a troop Halloween 
Party. A cake sent in by Joan 
Conrad helped the girls celebrate 
the birthday of Girl Scout founder 
Juliette Lowe. 

Costumes were judged by Beth 
Morgan, Kathy Aston and Janice 
Russell. Winners were: 

Scariest, Kelly Komsisky; pretti- 

est, April Masters; funniest, Diane 
Alters; most original, Gina Traver; 
and honorable mention, Lisa Gunn. 

Each girl also decorated a pump- 
kin. Winners were: 

First place, Kelly and Karen 
Komsisky; second place, Kelly 
Spencer; third place, Kristy Mas- 
calis. All other girls received an 
honorable mention. 

Girls participating were Erica 
Conrad, Lisa Gunn, Betty and Kelly 
Spencer, Beth and Lynn Turner, 
Gina Traver, Kelly and Karen Kom- ° 
sisky, Amy Rogers, Beth Kelly, 
Amy Grobowski, Diane Alters, April 
Masters, Kristy Hozempa, Kristy 
Mascalis and Joanna Arndt. 
Leaders are Helen and Judy 

Gunn. Neighborhood director Char- 
lene Cook was a costumed guest. 

  

Newcomers 
The Newcomers’ Club of Wyo- 

ming Valley will hold its annual 
Abilities Auction on Tuesday, Nov. 6 
at the Dorranceton Methodist 
Church on Wyoming Avenue in 
Kingston. The doors will open at 7 
p.m. with the auction beginning at 
7:30 p.m. There will be door prizes 
and a raffle for a handmade cnad- 
lewicked Christmas tree skirt. The 
public is cordially invited to attend 
and complimentary refreshments 
will be served. Proceeds will be 
used to fund the club’s charitable 
activities throughout the year. 

An exciting calendar of events has 
been planned for November and 
December. On November 10, a wine 
tasting party will be held at the 
home of Jim and Kathy Greger. 
Mothers and children can share 
time on November 15 from 10 a.m. 
to 12 noon at the General Member 
Coffee and on November 29 from 12 
noon to 2 p.m. at the Pot Luck 
Luncheon. Both events are held at 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church in Shav- 
ertown. On November 14, at 7:30 
p.m., ice cream cone Christmas 

CLEANING -PRESSING - SUEDE - LEATHER 
ALTERATIONS - PILLOWS CLEANED - SHIRTS LAUNDERED 

10% DISCOUNT FOR 'CASH & CARRY’ 
ON ALL DRY CLEANING 

$5.00 AND OVER 
at 

HICKORY MALL 
CARVERTON & DUG ROADS, TRUCKSVILLE 

(ACROSS FROM CHECKERBOARD INN) 

JIMMY'S CLEANERS 

Club schedules events 
ornaments will be made at the 
home of Susan Healey and on 
November 27 a work night will be 
held at the home of Jan Anderson to 
benefit the ladies at Maple Hill 
Nursing Home. A progressive 
dinner is set for December 1, and 
the Children’s Christmas Party wil 

be held on December 6. 
All new and long time residents of 

the area are invited to join theg' 
Newcomers Club, a social and serv 
ice organization, that meets the first 
Tuesday of every month. Those 
interested can contact Karen Amo- 
roso at 696-2027. 

  

Churches note Lay Sunday 
The Lehman and Idetown United 

Methodist Churches celebrated Lay 
Sunday on October 21 during the 
morning service. 

The participants included Ginny 
Rogers, Ruth Jones, Dick Ide, 

Shambora, Genevieve Hall, Bill 
Hagen, Don Weidner, Bob Van- 
Gorder, Lois Ide, Linda VanGorder, 
Carol Margellina, Vera Tough. 

Rev. Michael Shambora, church 
Lester Squier, Charlotte Calkins, * pastor, delivered the Lay Sunday 
Gilbert Tough, Althea Clark, Debbie message. 
  

Morgan is on Dean’s List 
Wendy K. Morgan, of 10 Windsor 

Drive, Dallas, was among 190 
undergraduate students who quali- 
fied for the Dean’s List at The 
Pennsylvania State University for 

   
Fitness Center 

FEATURING: 
Yc Program for all fitness levels 
¥: Aerobic calisthentics 
¥; Slimnastics 
Yr Super circuit training 
¥: Newly equipped gym 
¥ Lockers and showers 

Beginnings 
Gift Certificates Will Be Available 

the Summer Session, which ended in 
August. : 

An average of 3.5 or better is 
required fo the Dean’s List. : 

  

   

  

    

      

  

       
    
    
        Call Dotty At 

675-5211 
For Details   FREE PICKUP AND DELIVERY 

ALL WORK DONE IN OUR 

on “ow Vr — ny 4 rt. 

ED MILLER AND BETTY DAVIS 
63 BELLAS STREET, KINGSTON, PA 18704 

ORCHARD STREET, HARVEY'S LAKE, PA 18618 

ANT   Yc Personalized, friendly attention 

Watch For Our GRAND OPENING 
Mid - November — Fernbrook Plaza, Rt. 309 

N. Memorial Highway, Dallas 

      
PHONES: 
287-0391 
639-2631 
696-4651 

  

    
      

  

  

   


